2nd RINGWOOD SCOUT GROUP

The annual general meeting of this group will be held at the 2nd Ringwood Scout Hall on Wednesday 26th March. 3.00 P.M All parents and committee members should attend this meeting.

The main item on the agenda will be - IS THE GROUP TO CONTINUE OR DISBAND?

The reason for this rather blunt statement is that the group will soon be reduced to a leader complement of form, who would be required to run the three sections - an impossible task. All efforts to recruit new leaders over the past twelve months have been met with apathy and disinterest.

The present staff feel that under the conditions that presently exist, whereby at an asbsolute minimum three nights per week are taken up by the scout movement, it would be better to disband the group and let them direct their energies into other fields that would not make such great inroads into their own family life.